JONESBORO’PRIMARY SCHOOL Principal: Mr Donal Keenan

Wednesday, 13 December 2023
Dear Parents/Carers
Christmas Pantomime ‘Snow White’ Grand Opera House, Belfast.

On Friday 15" December we are planning a late start, of 11.15am. We aim to leave
Jonesborough school at 11.45 as the GOH Panto begins at 1.30pm. The idea of the late start
is to allow children to have a hearty breakfast/brunch at home before setting off. We plan to
be back in Jonesborough for 5pm and will update you on Class Dojo & Facebook of our
progress on our journey home (traffic may be heavy as we leave Belfast).

All children should bring a snack in a small disposable bag (please ensure NO FIZZY
DRINKS or cans are supplied) which they can eat during the interval at the pantomime.
Snacks containing NUT products are not permitted.

Children should wear full school uniform.

Mobile phones/electrical devices are not permitted.

We look forward to having an enjoyable day at the pantomime.

Kind regards
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Marian Litter
Senior Manager



